
Dear Families, 
We will be passing out Valentines on: 
 
   Date: 
 
 
   Time: 

We have _____ students in our class. 
	

Please do not write student names on Valentines. Our 
Valentine exchange will go a lot faster if names are 
left blank. Thank you for understanding and helping 

make this a fun activity!  

Sincerely, 

©teachinginthetongass.com 

If your child wants to bring 
Valentines, (this is optional) they 
must have 1 for every student.   

Thursday, February 14th

10:45-11:15 p.m. 

Location: Room # 201
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Mrs. Whalen


